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Some key dates for your 

diary! SPRING 2018 

January 
Thurs 9 CASMA rehearsal 
Norwich Theatre Royal cl.4 
Wed 10 Y3/4 Cluster Athletics 
Fri 12 Y5/6 Cluster Athletics 
Thurs 18 Paddington’s Brunch 
Thurs 18 Bring and Buy Sale 
Thurs 25 Stay & Play cl.1 
Fri 26 Norwich City Football 
Tournament Y5/6 

Sat 27 - Mon 29 RSPB Big 

Garden Birdwatch 
Mon 29 Y1 Parents Phonics 
Meeting 3.10 PM 
February 
Wed 7 CASMA Concert Open 
venue Norwich cl.4 - 
performance 7pm 
Fri 9 Road Safety Magic Show 
Mon 12 to Fri 16 Half Term 
Fri 23 Class photos Tempest 
Fri23 Flu vaccination 
Mon 26 Feb to Fri 2 March Book 
Week 
Mon 26 Parents’ Meeting Holt 
Hall in cl.3 
March 
Thurs 1 World Book Day 
Thurs 1 March Girls County 
Football Tournament 
W/b Mon 5 Families Week 
School Dinners 
Mon 5 Basketball Tournament 
Tues 6 Cycling Safety Y6  
Mon 12 to Wed 14 Cl. 3 
Residential to Holt Hall 
Wed 21 Parents’ Evening 
4.30PM to 7PM 
Thurs 22 Parents’ Evening  
3.30PM to 6PM 
Fri 23 Class Photos 
Tues 27 Egg Drop Challenge 
Wed 28 Last day of Term 
Wed 28 Easter Service in All 
Saints Church 1.30PM 
Thurs 29 Easter School Holidays 
April  
School re-opens Mon 16 
 

 
 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
 

 

 

Wymondham Cluster Athletics  
On Wednesday 10 January, class 3 took a team to the cluster athletics 
at the Wymondham Leisure Centre. The children took part in many 
events including javelin, chest push, vertical jump, sprint relays, 3 
strides jump and the speed bounce. The children were fantastic and 
despite tough competition from seven other schools, including Robert 
Kett, our school won overall! This means we progress through to the 
South Norfolk Finals. Report by Emily and Dylan, cl.3. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 
Reggie Kemp, Freya Barr, Ben Maddams, Rylan Donald, Ellie-
May Hammond, Oliver Prior, Ellamay Horsburgh 

 

Remembering Mary Fairman 
Mary passed away before Christmas. She was a much loved governor of 

Wreningham Primary School over many years. Her commitment and 

dedication as a governor has significantly contributed to the school’s 

many successes over a long period. As a governor Mary was always 

committed to the highest standards, very loyal to the school, quick to 

offer her experience and advice as a caring, supportive friend. She will 

be greatly missed by all the staff and children. 

Wrentots every Wednesday in the school library  
We currently run a Wrentots session in the library on a Wednesday 
morning from 9 to 10 AM for parents to come and read with their pre-
school age children. We even have a coffee machine! Wrentots has 
been very successful and is a great way to meet parents with similar 
aged children and also for pre-school children to become familiar with 
our school and meet children they may go to school with in the future. 
Everyone is welcome.  

Stay & Play Writing Workshop Class 1 
Thursday 25th January from 9AM is a writing workshop for class 1. 
Parents can learn how their child becomes a writer. Parents will learn 
about the mechanics of writing, the link between writing and drawing, 
how to develop the children’s muscles for pencil grip, and how children 
learn to spell.  
 

Christingle £85 Children Society 
The school raised £85 for the Children’s Society from the Christingle 

collection. Thank you to parents for their donations. 


